
                                                                                         Orff Notes 
 
 

Just a few notes re: upcoming dates and events: 
 
Easter weekend – no Orff classes 
 
Sunday April 30 – our Senior (grades 4 and up) class has been  
     asked to perform  at the 10:30 church service at Mount   
     Albert United Church. We have prepared a song for the  
      occasion. Senior students please see the permission form  
      below. 
 

Our End of the Year concert – will take place on Saturday May  
13 at 1:00 PM. Students should arrive at 12:45. In order to                                                           
prepare for this, we would like to have a practice on the morning of 
May 13 from 9:00AM until approximately 11:00AM for students from 
K to 3. Our senior class will stay until 11:30. It will be held at Hillside 
Church, as will the concert. We would very much appreciate it if each 
family could bring a plate of goodies for us all to share downstairs 
after the show.  

 
If any one requires an Orff shirt for the show please let us know as 
soon as possible. 
 
 2006/2007 classes begin on Saturday September the 9. As 
always, we welcome new members and look forward to seeing all of our 
students back again. 
 
                                                                      Yours in music, 
                                                                     Anne and Sylvia 
 
 
_____________________ will take part in the 10:30 church service 
on Sunday April 30. I understand that he/she will need to arrive at 
Mt. Albert United church at 10:00 AM in order to prepare. 
 
                  Signature ____________________________ 


